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Note: The intersection at 3rd Street will be closed to through traffic starting mid-week next week. That 

configuration will remain in place through the end of our construction season this year.  

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Sanitary Sewer and Water Main 

The contractor has continued to install new sanitary 
sewer setting a new manhole structure this week with 
the main installed up into 3rd Street.  Sanitary Sewer 
should be complete for this phase around the end of 
next week with all businesses and houses connected. 
The crew also tied in the new east west Water Main 
for the main crossing at the 2nd Street intersection. 
 

Road Excavation 

Crews have excavated, trimmed, and 
compacted the roadway subgrade from South 
Street to First Street and 2nd Street to 3rd 
Street. Next week we will be placing rock and 
getting ready for concrete paving. 


